



June 27, 2008

To the Honorable, the Common Council Of the City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with the provisions of Sec. 118.40, Wisconsin Statutes and Sec. 320-41 of the Milwaukee Code, I am Kevin Ingram of 3025 N. 46th St., Milwaukee, WI 53210, as the chair, and Dr. Howard Fuller of 3290 N. 44th St., Milwaukee, WI 53216, and LaRhonda Bearden-Steward of North Pelham Parkway, Milwaukee, WI 53217, as the Common Council President's representatives to the Charter School Review Committee.

I trust that the Common Council will approve these appointments.

WILLIE L. HINES, JR

Alderman, 15th District

Common Council President

WLH:dh

Cc: Mayor Barrett

Ron Leonhardt, City Clerk

Sharon Robinson, Dept.of Admin.

Kevin Ingram, Chair of Charter School Review Committee

Dr. Howard Fuller

LaRhonda Bearden-Steward